
Coming Soon:
Roundabouts in Henderson
Six new roundabouts are being built in Henderson. Three roundabouts will be located at the 
reconstructed KY 351/2nd Street interchange and three will be located at the new US 60 interchange.  

The roundabouts at KY 351/2nd Street will facilitate moving traffic on and off I-69 and east and west 
along KY 351/2nd Street.

Roundabouts at KY 351/2nd Street

The western roundabout  
connects drivers to North 
Middle School, KY 2084 and 
KY 351/2nd Street.  

Two roundabouts to the east 
work together to provide access 
on and off I-69 and connect KY 
351/2nd Street and Zion Road.

Three roundabouts at the new US 60 interchange will facilitate moving traffic on and off I-69 and east 
and west along US 60. 

Coming in Late 2025: Roundabouts at US 60

The eastern roundabout will connect Tillman Bethel Road with US 60.

The three roundabouts are expected to open to traffic in late 2025. 

Two roundabouts to the west will work together to provide access off and on I-69 and
carry traffic east and west along US 60. This is another “dogbone” roundabout.

Dogbone Roundabouts
A dogbone roundabout includes two roundabouts connected by parallel traffic lanes.•
Dogbone roundaouts are often used where a highway intersects with a smaller street.•
They greatly improve safety by slowing and separating traffic. •


